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Welcome to the Unken Project
We compete to redefine the price / performance ratio and what is expected from a 
house revolutionary. In Unken will be the first model project of climate superiority 
houses GEMINI next generation.

The Unken project is exclusively for main residences. There will be other projects 
where GEMINI next Generation houses will be possible as second residences, but 
certainly not on this property in Unken. 

There are 5 GEMINI 70 houses planned. Whether carports, garages or both will 
be decided by the interested parties.

As of November 2024, the opening is scheduled for September 2024.

Roland Mösl

Drachenlochstraße 1c/5
A-5083 St. Leonhard

+43 699 17343674
founder@pege.org

https://geminis.pege.org/



https://www.google.at/maps/place/Gemeindeamt+Unken/@47.6493885,12.7291141,15.38z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x4776f577dc685af1:0xa8fd475c0da37426!8m2!3d47.6504355!4d12.7287027


Coming from Unken municipality to the south is a dead end street. The dead end road to the south just in front of the property.



View to the south from the entrance to the property. View from the southeastern corner of the property in southeast direction.



Panoramic view from the south of the property in direction to the northern 
neighbour west of the access road. On the left is a transformer station of Salzburg 
Netz GmbH.

This is very convenient to feed in the unusually large amount of solar power. 

View from the south of the property in direction to the northern neighbour east of 
the access road. 



Development plan
This development plan was discussed 
with the Mayor and Building Official on 
October 24, 2022.

2 additional parking spaces are to be 
drawn in. The location of the houses 
could shift slightly, due to required 
window spacing.



Impressions from the future




